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ESTAblISHMENT IN ANgOlA

The first kfc restaurant operated by the Group 
will soon open near luanda Airport. it is just the 
first step of an expansion plan in an economy 
experiencing strong growth. Our commitment 
to Angola is very focused on the opportunity 
to offer a broad range to consumers who seek 
innovative ways to satisfy their needs.


